
 

 
 

 

 

     January 27, 2021 

  

 CONTACT: Sergeant Randy Stewart 623 930-3076                     

                      Officer Tiffany Ngalula 623 930-3276 

 

 

Glendale Police Seek Assistance in Locating Homicide Suspect 

 

 

GLENDALE, AZ. – On January 21, 2021 just after 12:30PM, Glendale Police responded to a 

report of an unknown trouble call for service near 5600 N. 62nd Ave.  Officers arrived on scene and 

located an adult female victim inside the residence with multiple stab wounds. She was transported 

to a local valley hospital and was later pronounced deceased.  

 

The investigation revealed that the victim identified as 29-year-old Marissa Canedo-Gonzalez had 

been inside the residence when an argument ensued between her and 31-year-old Arnulfo Rivera-

Jimenez (fiancé). Witnesses reported that he stabbed her multiple times and then fled the residence. 

Homicide detectives took over the investigation which is ongoing at this time. 

 

Detectives are seeking the public’s help in locating Arnulfo Rivera-Jimenez. He was last seen in the 

area of 51st Ave and Thomas driving a 2000 white Chevy Silverado extended cab truck displaying 

AZ license plate APG2311. Rivera-Jimenez is described as approximately 5’8” tall and 200 pounds. 

He is believed to have fled to Mexico. Anyone with any information to his whereabouts is asked to 

contact Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO or the Glendale Police Department at 

623-930-3000.  

### 

*Spanish translation available 

 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 

Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Suspect: Arnulfo Rivera-Jimenez (photo taken in 2011) 

 

 
Victim: Marissa Canedo-Gonzalez 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
(This is not the suspect vehicle but an image of a similar vehicle)  


